

Hall Park Academy

Mansfield Road
Eastwood
Nottingham
NG16 3EA
01773 786212
office@hallparkacademy.org.uk
www.hallparkacademy.org.uk

Headteacher: Mr D Crossley

27 March 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 11 Pre-Prom Event

We are delighted to announce our first ever pre-prom event to celebrate with our Year 11 students as they come to the end of their GCSE studies.

On the day of prom, we would like to invite you and your child to school at 1.30pm to be part of our red-carpet parade. As this is a formal event, students are requested to wear their prom outfits, and of course students are welcome to attend alone if parents are unable to accompany them.

After a celebration outside, we would like to welcome parents and students to the sports hall for refreshments and our annual Year 11 Commendation Event. There will be an opportunity for photographs to be taken of individuals and groups.

Following the events, students can make their way home to complete their final preparations for prom in the evening.

Please confirm your child's attendance and the number of guests they will be bringing by completing the form via the link below.

https://forms.office.com/e/fVPtULULVX

We look forward to celebrating your child's success.

Yours faithfully

Mr D Dolman

Assistant Headteacher

